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Chief Minister’s Christmas Greeting 
 
On behalf of all Ministers and public employees, the Chief Minister, Peter 
Caruana wishes everyone in Gibraltar a very happy Christmas and a very 
healthy and prosperous New Year. 
 
On behalf of the whole community I give a very special thanks, and best 
wishes for a very happy Christmas, to all those workers, in both the public and 
private sectors, who work through the festive period so that the rest of us can 
enjoy it safely and happily. 
 
2008 has been a good year for Gibraltar in several important respects. As the 
world stands immersed in the most challenging economic times in living 
memory, Gibraltar is well placed to weather the storm and emerge 
strengthened from it. 
 
The Chief Minister will deliver his New Year message on Tuesday 6th January. 
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